
  
 

 
 Request For Sponsorship 

  
February 5, 2024  
  
  
Dear LNA Supporter:  
  
We are excited to announce our 2024 “Night at the Derby 2” Gala, benefiting the LNA Back a Lion 
Scholarship Program and other special student-centered projects.  
 
When you sponsor Lutheran North Academy’s “Night at the Derby 2” Gala, you invest in the lives of 
our students and create a brighter future for us all.  Our event will be held on Friday, April 12th, at The 
Bell Tower on 34th Street. We eagerly anticipate an exciting evening of fun and fundraising for all! 
  
Your partnership with LNA offers valuable visibility for your business, with exposure through multiple 
print and electronic communications including social media, school and event websites, and printed 
programs at the gala. 
 
You will be featured before, during and after the event, and your business will be recognized as one that 
cares about our community and our students.  YOUR sponsorship will make a tremendous difference in 
the lives of our students and our faculty.  
  
We need your help to make this event a great success.  Please email the attached sponsorship form to 
Julie Korte at julie.korte@leahschools.org or send it in to our School Office. Thank you!  
  
If you have questions about the Gala, please email Paul Stuenkel at paul.stuenkel@lutherannorth.org. 
  
Thank YOU for your Sponsorship!  
  
Blessings,  
  
Matt Korte 
Head of School   
  
Paul Stuenkel 
2024 “Night at the Derby 2” Gala Chairperson 
paul.stuenkel@lutherannorth.org 
832-778-4107 (direct line) 
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